
Flu Shots are now being offered to all Catoosa 

County Students by Primary Healthcare Centers.  

We are located at Tiger Creek Elementary’s Tiger 

Care Clinic or in Rossville at 1430 Suggs Street.           

For more information or to schedule a time please                           

  It’s Flu Shot Time!  

 


